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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, March 14                      Newsletter #24 

Upcoming Events 

End of third quarter……………………March 21 

Parent teacher conferences………..March 25 

Report cards go home…………….…March 28 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 

 

Spring is in the air!  The end of the 

third quarter is just around the 

corner. Spring parent teacher 

conferences will be on Tuesday, 

March 25.  I sent home invitations 

this week for parents of students 

that I would like to meet with.  If you 

did not receive an invitation, then I 

do not need to meet with you at 

this time.  If you would like to 

request a conference, please 

contact me.  

 

 Third quarter report cards will be 

going home on Friday, March 28.   

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 
 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Art 
 

 

Homework  
Spelling: Study these words: 

during, meant, nothing, always 

CHALLENGE words: St. Patrick, Ireland 

 

Math:  Pages 109-110. Turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!   
Reading:  Read 15 minutes every night.   

  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: This week we continued our 

study of biographies. We read about 

Bessie Coleman and used the facts 

about her life to put the events of the 

story in order.  

Spelling: This week we learned about 

contraction words like we’d, they’ll, 

and we’ve. 

Math: We are memorizing the value 

of each coin and what they look like.  

We are counting coins and 

determining the value of a group of 

mixed coins.   

Writing:  We are continuing to write 

informational texts with an 

introduction, 3 sections of facts, and 

a conclusion.   

Social Studies: We read biographies 

about Rosa Parks and Thomas Edison 

and how they changed our world 

today.    

 


